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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: June 13, 2022 

TO: Mike Behm, Director  
Division of Planning and Engineering 

FROM: Joanne Hight, Program Manager 
Office of Administration 

SUBJECT: Transportation Commission Meeting – June 23, 2022 
Item for Consideration  

Consideration of an advance of the Surface Transportation Block Grant Program (STBGP) funds, 
formally known as Surface Transportation Program funds or STP funds. 

• The City of Sioux Falls is requesting an advance of their STBGP funds in the amount of
approximately $21,747,000. The City of Sioux Falls received $6,199,293.99 in STBGP funds in
2022.
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